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MISSING JUVENILES 
 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is attempting to locate two missing 
juveniles who left a residence at 8:00pm yesterday, August 2, 2008, and have 
not returned. 
 
Breanne Wright, 14, and her cousin Ciara Humphrey, 4, left Breanne’s residence 
located at 1608 NW 4th Street at approximately 8:00pm.  Breanne’s parents 
refused to allow her to go to a party earlier in the evening; detectives are looking 
into whether Breanne went anyway.  While her parents didn’t notice, Breanne left 
with Ciara without the consent or approval of either of their parents.  As of this 
time, Breanne and Ciara have not returned home nor contacted family members. 
 
It should be noted that although foul play is not suspected, detectives are 
requesting help from the public in locating the girls. 
 
Breanne Wright is described as 5’7”, 125#, medium complexion, last seen 
wearing a black shirt and blue jeans. 
 
Ciara Humphrey is described as 3’6”, 40#, medium complexion, last seen 
wearing an orange skirt and a white shirt with multi-colored butterflies on it.  She 
is wearing white Reeboks. 
 
Anyone with information regarding the whereabouts of the girls is encouraged to 
contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-828-5700 or 911 as an 
alternate. 
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